
 

SCHEDULE OF ADMISSION 

for 

B.SC. (ENGG.) FIRST SEMESTER 2018-2019 

 

 

 
aOPEN ACADEMIC MERITb 

 

CLOSING DATE FOR RECEIPT OF APPLICATION FORMS :           a03-10-2018b  

Sr.No. ACTIVITY DATE 

1. 
Date on which the FIRST LIST of selected candidates and 
those on the waiting list will be displayed.   

16-10-2018 
Tuesday 

2. 

Last date for depositing the University dues by the 
candidates selected for admission vide list mentioned at Sr. 
No.1 above 

18-10-2018 
Thursday 

3. 

Date on which the SECOND LIST (if any) of the candidates 
selected for admission from amongst those included in the 
waiting list mentioned at Sr. No. 1 above will be displayed.  y 

19-10-2018 
Friday 

4. 

Last date for depositing the University dues by the 
candidates selected for admission vide list mentioned at Sr. 
No.3 above. 

22-10-2018 
Monday 

5. 

Date on which the THIRD LIST (if any) of the candidates 
selected for admission from amongst those included in the 
waiting list mentioned at Sr. No. 1 above will be displayed. 

23-10-2018 
Tuesday 

6. 

Last date for depositing the University dues by the 
candidates selected for admission vide list mentioned at Sr. 
No. 5 above 

25-10-2018 
Thursday 

7. 

Date on which the FOURTH LIST (if any) of the candidates 
selected for admission from amongst those included in the 
waiting list mentioned at Sr. No. 1 above will be displayed.  

26-10-2018 
Friday 

8. 

Last date for depositing the University dues by the 
candidates selected for admission vide list mentioned at Sr. 
No. 7 above 

29-10-2018 
Monday 

9. 

Date on which the FIFTH LIST (if any) of the candidates 
selected for admission from amongst those included in the 
waiting list mentioned at Sr. No. 1 above will be displayed. 

30-10-2018 
Tuesday 

10 

Last date for depositing the University dues by the 
candidates selected for admission vide list mentioned at Sr. 
No. 9 above 

01-11-2018 
Thursday 

11. 
Date on which the SIXTH LIST (if any) of the candidates 
selected for admission from amongst those included in the 
waiting list mentioned at Sr. No. 1 above will be displayed.   

02-11-2018 
Friday 

12. 
Last date for depositing the University dues by the 
candidates selected for admission vide list mentioned at Sr. 
No. 11 above 

05-11-2018 
Monday 

13. Display of Final List with Roll Numbers 
16-11-2018. 

Friday 

14. Orientation / Commencement of Classes 
 19-11-2018. 

Monday 

 Note : The Faculty reserves the right of filling the vacant open academic merit seats, if any available after 

the last date for depositing the University dues against the Sixth/Last List of Selectees, through call letters 

within a period of one month. The selection for these vacant seats will be made on academic merit from the 

waiting list of candidates. 

 
 

  

REGULAR PROGRAMME (SECTION A) 


